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Tuesday 15th  June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Sports Day Update 

 

We had hoped that we might be able to have some normality back to the term 6 events we 

all love so much. Unfortunately (and I’m sure this comes as no surprise given the governments 

announcements last night about delaying the move to Step 4), this just isn’t possible, although 

let’s look on the bright side, the children are at least in school this time and it’s not like last 

year. 

 

We will be holding a really fun Sports Event for all the children to take part in. This will take 

the form of each year group holding their own mini sports event spread throughout the day 

on Wednesday 7th July. Please can all children come to school in their PE kit on this day. We 

will ensure it is memorable and exciting and there will be lots of certificates and prizes.  

 

Unfortunately, we are unable to invite parents along to these events. We realise this is a 

disappointment. However, our brilliant Sports Crew will be part of each event and support 

the children (socially distanced) to do their very best and cheer them on so they have lots of 

encouragement. We will also take lots of photos and share these with you in a Sports day 

Newsletter. 

  

After each event has been held, we will combine all the results and add them to our House 

Point Totals. Who will be the first New House name to win the coveted House Point Cup? 

Sports Day can really change the outcome.  
 

Let’s hope we have nice weather that isn’t too hot, although there may be some nice ice 

poles to cool the children down mid-way through their events. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

Whitstable Junior School 

 


